
 

Date: January 12, 2022 

 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION ON THE FLORIDA 

EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT DECLARATION 

 

Dear Property Owners and Concerned Citizens: 

 

 As of the governor declaring a state of emergency the following program has been put into place:  

 

 

  
 

 If you have any questions about this information, please do not hesitate to contact me directly.    

 

Barry G. Goldman 

Code Enforcement Officer 

City of Key Colony Beach 

P.O. Box 510141 

Key Colony Beach, FL 33051 

(305) 289-1212, ext. 4 

codeofficer@keycolonybeach.net  
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